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At present very limited pharmaceutical strategies exist
to inhibit soft tissue calcification. The development of
effective therapies and biomarkers to predict the
progression of the calcification event are thus main
challenges. Knowledge coming from the deep
characterization of the molecular pathways involved in
human pathologies as well as the development of new
animal models will be very helpful. We invite
investigators to contribute original research and review
articles that will highlight the pathogenetic mechanisms
of the calcification diseases, propose potential
therapeutic and preventive targets and identify
biomarkers to predict the development of the disease.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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